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August 11, 1994 

State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division 
P. O. Box 2088 
State Land Office Building 
SantaFe, NM 87504 

Attn: Mr. David Catanach 

Re: Request for Reinstatement of Administrative Order SWD-510 
Kiwi AKX State #8 
E-16-T22S-R32E 
Lea County 

Dear Mr, Catanach, 

Yates Petroleum Corporation respectfully requests that Order SWD-510 for the Kiwi AKX State #8 be 
reinstated. This order was approved April 22, 1993 and therefore expired April 21, 1994. We are in need 
of another SWD well for our Livingston Ridge SWD system and plan to convert this well to SWD as soon 
as Order SWD-510 is reinstated. 

A copy of the original C-108 and Administrative Order SWD-510 is attached. Please call me at (505) 
748-4182 if you have questions or require additional information. 

Sincerely. 

Brian Collins 
Engineer 

BC/th 

Attachments 

XC: Jerry Sexton (NMOCD-Hobbs) 



STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
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GOVERNOR 

ANITA LOCKWOOD 
CABINET SECRETARY 

September 21, 1994 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 South Fourth Street 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 

Attn: Mr. Brian Collins 
Re: Request for Extension of 

Implementation Period for 
Division Order SWD-510 

Dear Mr. Collins, 

My staff has reviewed your request to extend the implementation period on the above 
referenced Division Order. Providing that all conditions contained in the order remain the 
same and there are no new wells in the area of review since the original permit approval 
date, the expiration date of the SWD-510 is hereby extended to October 25, 1995. 

In the event any drilling activity occurs or has occurred in the subject area of review, Yates 
Petroleum Corporation will notify the Supervisor of the Artesia District office and the 
Division office. An administrative review of the permit will be conducted, and the status of 
the permit will be determined. 

All other provisions and conditions of SWD-510 and Division Rules 706 and 1120 shall 
remain in full force and effect. 

WJL/BES 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
SWD-510 


